
 

 

Keilor Downs College 2021: William Turner Awards 

 

 

16th September 2020 

Dear Grade 6 Teacher/nominated student/parent/guardian,     
  
Keilor Downs College provides a number of scholarships to newly enrolling Year 7 students each year. 
These scholarships are for all-round achievement in academic and extra curricula areas and 
contribution to your school community. They are named in honour of the first School Council President 
of Keilor Downs College, Mr William Turner. 
 
The scholarship will provide the student with their tuition for 2021 (this covers the year 7 essential items 
and excursions fees for 2021). Should a student be successful in their application and be part of the 
SEALP they will be required to pay any fees in excess of the amount offered by this scholarship. 

Applying students are required to pay their deposit ($100) to the school as per enrolment protocol and 
should they be successful in receiving a scholarship will be reimbursed these funds early in 2021.  

We invite you to nominate suitable applicants. 

Criteria for nominating students for the 2021 William Turner Awards: 

• Students must have a confirmed enrolment at Keilor Downs College for Year 7, 2021.  
 

• The application is to be completed by the classroom teacher only with the student only 
required to complete the personal reflection section and must be returned submitted either by 
email to janet.leeder@education.vic.gov.au  or the Keilor Downs College office by Friday 27th  
November 2020. No late applications will be considered. 

 
Successful applicants will be notified via their school and via a letter from the college and a certificate 
will be made available to be presented at your school’s Grade 6 Graduation Ceremony if requested.   
 
The students will be formally congratulated on their scholarship and presented to the college community 
at the Keilor Downs College Awards evening early 2021.  
 
If you have any questions in regard to the William Turner Awards, please contact Janet Leeder at the 
College on 9365 8000. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Linda Maxwell 
College Principal 

mailto:janet.leeder@education.vic.gov.au

